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On September 27, 2020, Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri filed its 

2020 triennial integrated resource planning (IRP) compliance filing. Several stakeholders 

responded to that filing on March 31, 2021. By rule, Ameren Missouri has sixty days to 

respond to the stakeholder filings, meaning the company’s response is due by  

May 28, 2021  

On May 25, 2021, Ameren Missouri filed a motion asking that the date for filing its 

response be extended until June 11, 2021 to allow more time for discussions with 

stakeholder. The motion represents that it has contacted all parties and none oppose the 

requested extension. Based on the motion’s representation, the Commission will treat the 

requested extension as unopposed. 

Commission Rule 20 CSR 4240-22.080(15) allows the Commission to modify the 

response periods regarding the IRP filing for good cause shown. The Commission finds 

that good cause has been shown to extend the time to respond. 

THE COMMISSION ORDERS THAT: 

1. Ameren Missouri’s Request for Extension of Time is granted and the sixty-day 

period for a joint filing pursuant to 20 CSR 4240-22.080(9) and for responses pursuant to 

20 CSR 4240-22.080(10) is extended through June 11, 2021.  
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2. This order shall be effective when issued. 

             
       BY THE COMMISSION 
 
 
 
       Morris L. Woodruff 
       Secretary 
 
 
Morris L. Woodruff, Chief Regulatory  
Law Judge, by delegation of authority  
pursuant to Section 386.240, RSMo 2016. 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 27th day of May, 2021. 
 


